
Dearest 

I am writing to you because a little robin told me that you’ve had a 
few worries about whether I’ll still be able to deliver some presents 
this year. I just wanted to let you know that there isn’t anything for 
you to worry about because the Elves and I have thought of 
everything!

Elf Jingles has spoken to all of the world leaders and made sure that I 
have special permission to travel around the world on Christmas Eve.

Elf Tinker has been doing what he does best and tinkering with my 
Sleigh, which is now self-sanitising! This means that I’ll easily be 
able to travel from one roof to another, keeping squeaky clean along 
the way.

Don’t worry about the reindeer or I either. Mrs. Claus has made the 
most festive candy cane masks for us to wear when we’re delivering 
the presents (although I have had to trim my beard a little to make 
sure that mine fits properly). They also magically let mince pies and 
treats through, she really does think of everything!

These masks along with plenty of hand washing and social distancing 
will help to keep us all safe this Christmas and remember that it’s 
important for you to do your part as well to help us along our way.

I hope that this will put your mind at ease and that you and your 
loved ones will have a very Merry Christmas!

Lots of love,


	Name: 


